
NEW CONFERENCE DATES FOR HMS
Tuesday, February 15th 4PM-8PM
Monday, February 28th 8AM-4PM

Parents/Guardians:

Below you will find the updated plans to meet with each child for the 2022

conferences.  If the day/time that has been rescheduled for you does not work,

you must contact the HMS office (544-4341). Teachers will not be able to

reschedule conference days/times.

Our evening conferences will be held on Tuesday, Feb. 15th from 4:00pm-8:00pm.

(The students’ P/T time slots for this evening will be duplicated from the original

Thursday evening conference schedule.  For example, if your child’s conference was

scheduled for LAST THURSDAY EVENING at 7:00pm, it has now been

rescheduled for Tuesday, Feb. 15th at 7:00pm)

The daytime slots will be made up on Monday, Feb. 28th from 8:00-4:00. (The

students’ P/T time slots for this day will be duplicated from the original Thursday

8:00am-4:00pm conference schedule. For example, if your child’s conference was

scheduled for LAST THURSDAY DURING THE DAY at 2:00pm, it has now been

rescheduled for Monday, Feb 28th at 2:00PM.)  Students will NOT be in school on

this date.

As you can see, we are hoping that the parents’ original times that the day they

had scheduled, will work for the new conference days.  However, we know that life

is never simple.  If parents need to reschedule, they must contact the HMS

Office. Please let us know if you have any questions that we have not answered for

you.

Sincerely,

, HMS PrincipalTina Salmans

mailto:tina.salmans@usd210.org

